
Novel Coronavirus Safety Precautions 

 

First COVID-19 (Corona Virus Disease 2019) cases were confirmed in December 

2019 in city Wuhan (People's Republic of China) and the number of infected has been 

spreading to other countries and has been growing since. Hato Bus has proceeded with 

necessary prevention as follows:  

 

1. Masks prepared at the tour counter 

Our counter staff provides the free-to-take facemask for our guests and tour 

customers.  

2. Disinfecting by alcohol-based cleaners 

We use an alcohol disinfection to clean our counters regularly and hand sanitizers 

are provided free-to-use to our guest and tour customers.  

3. Mask wearing 

According to the situation, our tour bus drivers and tour guides will be wearing 

face masks on the bus.  

4. Hand-washing & Mouth hygiene 

We encourage our staff to do proper hand-washing (by alcohol-based hand 

sanitizers), gargle and to follow a proper healthcare.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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